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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ......................... Jack Fischer
Team Captain ............. Tony Gourkani
Thought/Pledge............ Allen Wesdorf
Guest Intro &  Mic................Ivan Kerr
Speaker Intro.................. Jim Campana
Set-Up/Take-Down.......Allen Wesdorf
Ticket Sales.................. Allen Wesdorf

Birthdays.......................
Anniversaries......................
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Today:  Jim Campana,
on the Rotary Club of Walnut Creek Commu-

nity Foundation

Upcoming Meeting Programs

Nov 11  “How to Reach Peak Performance in
Business Today”

Nov 18  Dr. Naras Bhat, “Stress and Your Heart”
Nov 25  Jerry Hart, “You and Your Email”

January 25-26, Reno Train Trip.  Sign up now
with Randy Walker.

Jan 31, 2004, our annual Crab Feed Fundraiser,
at Centre Concord
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



Walnut Creek Rotary Club Community
Foundation

Summary of Financial Information Assets
& Equity

Cash & Investments $ 121,535                                  

Endowment  $   97,405
General      24,130                 

Total $      
121,535                            

Income & Expense
Contributions $  9,898
Net Proceeds--Crab Feed   28,626
Investment Income     5,761

Donations Paid (7-02 to present):
Dictionaries to 4th Grader Walnut Creek

   3,596
High School Student Scholarships

   2,000
DARE--Walnut Creek

   3,500
Polio Plus-Rotary International

   6,000
Boy Scouts--Mt. Diablo Council 

   2,000
Camp Royal & Venture

   2,950
Special Olympics

   2,115
Diabetic Youth Foundation

   1,500
Mt. Diablo YMCA

      500

Acalanes Adult Education Foundation
      500

Auction of Mel Bacher’s Art WorkRecog-
nitions

Thanks to Rick Mathews  for organizing last
week’s “road trip” to Infineon Raceway.

Reno Train Trip, January 25-26, 2004

The annual Reno train trip is January 25-26,
2004.  Sign-up now with Randy Walker or
Fletcher Tyler.  The trip starts at approx
8:30am Sunday morning, and returns 9pm Mon-
day night.  Meet Rotarians from all over the
East Bay.  $200 double/$210 single occupancy.
Open to Rotarians only.

Crab Feed Fundraiser—Saturday, January
31, Centre Concord
Bring in bottle #1 of Wine Barrel Donation
Now

Crab Feed Fundraiser Chairman, Gill Borde-
nave, reminds us that this is our major fundrais-
ing project for the year, and it needs participa-
tion of all Club members to be a success.
Please do your part.

This year’s event will be held Saturday night,
January 31, 2004 (the night before the 2004 Su-
per Bowl), at the Centre Concord.

Please start lining up large and small auction
item donations now.  Your items for the Live
Auction go to Gordon Fischer (925-932-7823)
and Larry Hensen (925-943-1620).  Silent Auc-
tion items go to Robert Morgan (925-935-0911),
John Milsap (925-941-1905) and Luman
Hughes (925-939-4093).

ANNOUNCEMENTS Each member is asked to contribute two bottles
of GOOD wine (each bottle at least $25.00 re-
tail value).  Russ Anderson and Marty Larsen
are collecting the first bottle this month, and
then the second in January.  Please attach a
card or slip of paper with your name to each
bottle you bring in so you will receive credit for
your contribution.  Or if you would like Russ
and Marty to go shopping for you, they will
gladly accept a cash donation of $50.00.

Rotary International Convention, Osaka
Japan May 23-26, 2004

President Jack has received information on the
Rotary Convention in Osaka Japan, May 23-26,
2004.  Please see him if you are interested.

New Members:

Be sure to welcome our newest members:

Luman Hughes Jr., Retired Chief of Staff, John
Muir Medical Center.

Bryan Yeh, President of Thermodyne Corp.

Richard Ma, mortgage relationships manager
with FHHLC in Walnut Creek.

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and sup-
port for Rotarians and spouses recovering from
surgery or experiencing prolonged illness.  Con-
tact Milt Smith.

Message from the Club Secretary, Clint
Collier Re: Club Database Software

Rotary International has purchased Clubmate
software, the package we use, and is making it
their official database for Rotary clubs.  As
such, the first release under the auspices of RI
has now been made available to all clubs.

Board members who need to access the club
records should contact Hari to insure that he
has you authorized to access the club data that
I post on our website.  I will be posting data
from the new db at the end of this week (it is
currently Clubmate compatible).  Members
who are using Clubmate will need to get the
new install program from me in order to use
the new files.

Has your personal information changed?

If your mailing address, telephone or fax num-
bers, email address, or other personal informa-
tion changes, please tell the Club Secretary,
Clint Collier, so that he can keep our records
up to date.  Contact Clint at the meetings or by
email to clintc@rotarywc.org.

Get Your Rotary Announcements in the
Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sunday
night.  You can phone your bulletin announce-
ments to John McClintic by 9:00pm on Sun-
day to be sure to be included.  Call John at
930-7352 and leave your message on the an-
swering machine, or fax to 925-945-8932, or
email to johnm@rotarywc.org.


